
 
From: Aaron Crandall [mailto:ciarca99@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 9:05 PM 
To: Sen.Breske; Rep.Ott; Sen.Schultz; Hubler, Mary; Rep.Pettis 
Subject: ATVs 

ATVs are NOT compatible with bicycle/pedestrian uses on trails in Wisconsin. Thank you. 
  
Aaron Crandall 
108 Proudfit St 
Madison, WI  53715 
608-294-9505 
 


